
 

Lincoln University 

Memo 
To:  Students, Faculty, and Staff 

From: Dr. Mikhail Brodsky, President 

Date: 12/08/2020 

Re:  Spring 2021 Semester Postponed 

 

Due to the uncertainty in teaching mode during Covid-19 and to provide extra time to 

potential new students for visa interviews, the LU administration has decided to delay 

the start of Spring 2021 semester. The semester will now begin on January 27, 2021 

and will end on May 15, 2021. The spring recess 2021 has been canceled. The 

modified Spring 2021 calendar is provided below: 

 

SPRING 2021 

 

Semester begins; placement tests ........................................................ January 27 

Academic advising and registration .................................................. January 28-29 

Classes begin ........................................................................................ February 1 

Presidents’ Day (Holiday) .................................................................... February 15 

Last day classes may be added/dropped without academic penalty… February 16 

Final examinations  ................................................................................ May 10-15 

Spring semester ends  ................................................................................ May 15 

Commencement  ......................................................................................... May 29 

 


